



MEN'S COMMITTEE MEETING
Hoebridge Golf Centre
Tuesday 5th March 2019

MEMBERS

Captain
Vice-Captain
Handicap Secretary
Weekend/External Competitions
Midweek Coordinator
ClubV1 and New Members
Website and Communications
Secretary

Graham Norris (GN)
Tom Wesolowski (TW)
Andy Richardson (AR)
Sanjay Khuller (SK)
Mark Pearce (MP)
Peter Becque (PB)
Bill Goodman (BG)
Norm Spiller (NS)
John Head (JH)

1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE.

1.1 Apologies were received from AR,SK,MP,JH

2 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

2.1 The minutes of the meeting held on 6th February 2019 were approved.

3 MATTERS ARISING - Outstanding actions from previous meetings

- 10.2 Non active members identified during 2018 will be contacted by PB.
- 10.3 Non active members during 2019 will be contacted by TW.
- 10.4 Nine & Wine new members event 12th April – new members to be contacted – requirements to be clarified with Peter Smith – GN
- 11.1 Competition rules to be reviewed with master documents loaded into the ClubV1 database – MP ongoing
- 13.2 Slow play – In order to help progress play the 10th tee will be utilised (possibly only 2 or 3 tee slots) for the Wednesday rollup initially. Pace of play guidelines will also be sent out to members in due course. GN ongoing.
- 13.3 Club kit – currently awaiting polo shirts GN.

4 CAPTAIN

- 4.1 A non committee member is needed from the men's section to join the Finance committee – GN to progress.
- 4.2 The online sign up for the Don Howard Salver is now open.

5 VICE CAPTAIN

- 5.1 PSI Board - TW and Peter Smith viewed a working version at Leatherhead GC. Alex Abberley (BGL) has confirmed that we can run cables to the second TV in the valley room which will operate as a slave to the first.

- 5.2 Super Seniors qualification – it was confirmed that 4 qualifiers are required, one of which must be a medal.
- 5.3 It was agreed that new members playing for handicap would be allocated tee slots towards the back of the relevant competition.

6 SECRETARY.

- 6.1 Nothing to report.

7 HANDICAP SECRETARY.

- 7.1 A number of members have lost their handicap “C” (competitive) status as they have not played the required number of qualifying rounds required to maintain their handicap status.
- 7.2 The Slope Rating for the course is due June/July – AR progressing.

8 WEEKEND ORGANISER.

- 8.1 External team competitions – Captains for some of the teams are in place, others to be finalised.
- 8.2 A team (5 players) has been entered for the Annodata Cup, which is a national competition.
- 8.3 Knockout entries Axtell singles 46, Rondec pairs 29 (last year 38 and 28) relevant draws completed and published.

9 MIDWEEK ORGANISER

- 9.1 Knockout entries -Midweek singles 36 Pairs 20 (last year 28 and 23) relevant draws completed and published.
- 9.2 Knockouts – Requirement for a fee, form and online sign up causing some confusion, this might be resolved by adoption or part adoption of the ClubV1 finance module.
- 9.3 Men's Texas scramble in place for 25/3/19 – Online sign up going well.
- 9.4 Rollup attendances for February have been extremely good, with between 43 and 55 taking part.
The February midweek stableford had 37 taking part and the midweek March medal 35.
- 9.5 Informal golf on Monday 11/3/19 – additional slots have been obtained to cater for demand

10 NEW MEMBERS & COMMUNICATIONS

- 10.1 See matters arising.

11 WEBSITE & COMMUNICATIONS.

- 11.1 Website/Newsletter progressing.
- 11.2 Order of Merit for Monday competitions and Eclectic for rollups (qualifiers only) is being progressed and can be viewed on Howdido

12 PAST CAPTAIN

- 12.1 Nothing to report.

13 AOB.

- 13.1 Nothing raised.

Meeting Closed at 8.45pm

DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Afternoon of Wednesday 15th May 2019 at 2.30pm. (there will be no meeting in April).